Steven Liang

From: Theresa

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 12:46 PM
To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Proposed Water Rate Increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

If the city would take stronger measures to collect owed monies from the deadbeats in this city, then it wouldn’t have to
raise the rates! The good people (senior citizens especially) are being held accountable for those who continually get
away with now paying. This city government is a disgrace!Sent from Mail for Windows 10





